
 
 
 
 
Welcome back, I hope you all had a lovely summer break and are feeling refreshed 
and ready for a new school year! We have got lots of exciting things planned for the 
Autumn term and I can’t wait to get started! 
 
This term our enquiry question is “Is someone always to blame for a disaster?” We 
are going to be exploring the history of The 
Great Fire of London and debating if the blame 
lies anywhere. To support out learning we have 
2 exciting extra-curricular events happening this 
term. We will first be visited by the amazing 
team at the Nottingham Fire Service who will be 
delivering a really exciting Great Fire of London 
Workshop for us in school as well as bringing 
along their Fire Engine for Class 2 to look at. 
Later in the term we also have a virtual session 
with the incredible team at the National Archives in London who will be sharing 
real life artifacts from The Great Fire of London with the children. 
 
Phonics and Reading 
 
As a school we are starting a new scheme for phonics called “No Nonsense Phonics” 
which is an exciting opportunity for children to embed their phonics and spelling 

skills. Your child will be sent home with a spelling 
shed login please support your child in logging into 
the app online and having a go at some of the 
spelling games. Additionally, please continue to 
read daily at home and record this in their reading 
diaries as we will still be handing out reading 
badges throughout the year. 
 
Writing 
 
This term year 2 will be learning to write a wide 
variety of texts including: instructions, diary 
entries, letters, newspaper reports and stories. We 
are going to have a big push on handwriting and 
presentation as we move into our final year of KS1 
so any support at home with handwriting would 
be great! 

 
 
 



Maths 
 
In maths this term we are going to continue to develop 
our learning on numbers to 100 before moving onto 
addition and subtraction. TopMark’s has some great 
maths games to support the children’s learning which 
is free to access online, on a computer, IPad or phone!  
 
 
 

PE 

Our PE day this term is a Monday. Please 
could you send your child to school in the 
correct PE kit. 

For PE all children need:  

• Plain white T-shirt  
• Navy/black PE shorts or track-suit bottoms 
(not leggings)  
• Plimsolls/trainers  

All PE kits should be free from any logo or 
brand name.  

 

Once again thank you for your continued support. Any questions please feel free to 
catch me on the door or message me on dojo.  

Miss Benson  

 

	

 


